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Dear Beacon View Families, 
 
This week, we welcomed children from St Paul’s Primary to join us for the Little Voices singing session. The chil-
dren sounded fantastic and had a good time. Please say well done to them.  
  
Next Thursday is World Book day. We are expecting to be fully open ,despite the regional strike action in other 
schools, so this will go ahead as planned. Please, please, please don’t feel that you have to buy something. This 
year I will be Professor McGonagall, from Harry Potter, for the fifth year in a row – it is okay to wear the same 
thing as last year. The following characters wear normal clothes and could also be a good choice; Matilda, mem-
bers of the Midnight Gang, the boy in Gangsta Gran, Harry and his bucket of dinosaurs, Jack and the beanstalk 
and any muggle or child in the holidays from Harry Potter. There is no charge or donation needed for this.  Please 
remember the “Decorate a toilet roll as your favourite book character”. 
  
Advance warning – we will be doing Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March 2023. The children can wear anything 
they like, that is appropriate for school, and we will be asking for a donation on this day. At the end of the school 
day we will be having a cake sale in aid of the air ambulance, as they have been so lovely when they have had to 
land in school. If you would like to make a cake/biscuit donation, we would welcome these being brought to 
school from Thursday 16th March. There will be stands at both ends of the school at the end of the day with do-
nations being taken for this. 
  
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you ready to start learning at 08.40 am on Monday. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Sally Hodgson 
Principal 

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day! 
 
Please dress up as a book character and 
bring your favourite book in to school to 
share with your class 
 
There is no need to buy a costume, be 
creative with what you have at home! 

World Book Day Competition 

This year, you are challenged to 

decorate a toilet roll to look 

like a book character!  

Sports Camp 

During Half Term, Coach Ash ran our first Sports camp 

for Years 3&4 Monday and Tuesday, and for Years 5&6 

on Wednesday and Thursday. The children were able to 

enjoy a range of activities, and lots of fun was had .  

Future Dates  
  

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day  

Friday 17th March 

Comic Relief 

Wednesday 29th—31st March 

Year 5 Residential 

Friday 31st March  

Inset Day—School Closed 

Monday 3rd April—Friday 14th April 

Easter Holidays 

Monday 17th April 

Inset Day—School Closed 

 



Learn how to become a teaching assistant in Portsmouth 
 
If you would like to help your own children at school, come along to Teach Ports-
mouth's information event at Portsmouth Central Library (third floor) from 10am on 
Tuesday 28 February. Watch short presentations and hear inspirational accounts 
from support staff. If you need to gain a specific qualification or want training, local providers will be on hand 
to talk all things apprenticeships as well as other routes into the classroom. 
There will also be an opportunity to view learning support vacancies and speak to the Teach Portsmouth team 

about progressing in the sector. Attend one of two sessions (10am - 11:45am) and (12pm - 2pm). Vis-

it www.teachportsmouth.co.uk/TA and get your free ticket today! 

Parents and Carers SEND Survey 
Portsmouth City Council is asking for feedback from parents and carers of young peo-

ple aged 0 - 25 with SEND about the services and support available in the city and 

would like your help. The survey can be completed online or on paper Please can you 

share this text via emails to parents and young people and let us know if you would 

like paper copies of the survey for completion with help from you. The SEND survey is open until 4pm Sunday 

26 March and you can complete the survey online. If parents require a paper copy we can provide this if you 

are unable to print copies 

Garden Volunteer Day 
4th March 

St Michaels and All Angels Church 
Paulsgrove 

  
“Hi, me again, Louis from St M’s, Paulsgrove. I am just sending out a little reminder to let you know that on the 

4th March we will be hosting our first garden open morning of the year. We would love it if 
you could join us in getting the garden back ready for planting some crops for 

the spring and summer – even if you don’t consider yourself to be green-
fingered just come along, you never know – you could learn a thing or two. 

We look forward to seeing you from 10-2, there will even be coffee and 
doughnuts and you’ll get to meet our new priest, Father Hugo” 

Attendance Statistics  

We aim for all children to be in school every day. Each week a 
certificate for the best class attendance will be given out.   

Congratulations to Vigilant who achieved  97.8% 

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 

02392 375302 

OPTION 1 

http://www.teachportsmouth.co.uk/TA
https://www.research.net/r/SEND2023

